
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 30 October 2008 

7. LEGAL OPINION ON PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE 22 FROM SIMPSON AND GRIERSON 
BARRISTERS AND SOLICITORS 

 
 The Committee received an oral presentation from James Winchester, solicitor, from Simpson and 

Grierson, Barristers and Solicitors, in respect of the written opinion provided in the agenda. 
 
 The Committee was also in receipt of a further legal opinion from Keith Berman, barrister, on behalf of 

the applicants for Plan Change 22.   
 
 The Committee decided to: 
 

(a) Receive the legal opinion provided by Simpson and Grierson. 
 
(b) Ask staff to provide a report on possible protocols and procedures the Council could adopt in 

relation to acceptance or otherwise of private Plan Changes. 
 

 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


